U.S. Department of Justice
Federal Bureau of Prisons

Kansas City Community Corrections Office

400 Stafe Avenue
Tower II, Suite 800
Kansas City, KS 66101

February 24, 2012

Ms. Hope Cooper, Warden

- Topeka Correctional Facility
815 S.E. Rice Road
Topeka, KS 66607

RE: Contract No. 107638 (7XH)
Dear Warden Cooper:

A Full Monitoring was conducted at your facility on February 15, 2012, by Janet
George, Contract Oversight Specialist, and Derrick Winston, Contract Oversight
Specialist. The last Full Monitoring, which cited no deficiencies, was conducted in
March 2011, therefore, there are no repeat deficiencies for this monitoring. In addition,
there were no new deficiencies noted during this inspection, therefore please consider
this monitoring closed.

We would like to thank you and your staff for the assistance provided during the
monitoring. It you have any questions or require additional information, feel free to
contact me at (213) 551-1117.

Sincerely,

(I -

Cesar Gomez
Regional Reentry Manager

Attachment: Monitoring Report




